CANNOCK FOLK DANCE CLUB

SPRING NEWSLETTER.
Hi everyone, 

I hope that you are all fit and well and have recovered from the ice and snow!  

We are now looking forward to dancing again at Cannock Club on Tuesday 4th February when Suzanne will be there to give us a warm welcome with some of her lovely dances.

I hope that you all enjoyed the festive season, too well, if you are like me!  Back to the diet!
The Committee is planning to get together to discuss the events that we would like to offer to you all this year.  If you have any ideas or suggestions – don’t be shy – TELL US.  

We had good attendances for the Afternoon Tea and the Twixt and Tween, but were sorry to have to cancel the Christmas Dance because of the dangerous weather.  Let’s hope that the elements will be more favourable for us this year.
A big THANK YOU to you all for taking part and to all the committee for the help and support they have given over the year.
See you on 4th February ….
Callers List for Spring 2025
	Date
	Caller

	04th February
	Suzanne Moorfield

	11th February
	Vicky Baker

	18th February 
	June Caddick

	25th February
	Maggie Nevill

	4th March
	Peter Goode

	11th March
	Vicky Baker

	18th March
	Prue Bradley

	25th March
	Maggie Nevill

	1st April
	June Caddick

	8th April
	Prue Bradley

	15th April
	Peter Goode

	22nd April
	Easter Tuesday ???

To be arranged ???

	29th April
	Suzanne Moorfield


